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Driver Dies After Colliding with Semi-Trailer 
 
 

A man has died from his injuries after colliding with a parked semi-trailer. 
 
The Visalia PD Traffic Unit is investigating the cause of the crash.  
 
We will keep you updated as we receive more information.  
 
 
***ORIGINAL NEWS RELEASE*** 
 
Around 6:20 p.m, VFD Firefighters were called to a traffic accident involving a parked semi-
trailer and a vehicle in the area of Pinkham Street and Caldwell Avenue. 
 
One person has been transported to a local hospital with major injuries. 
 
Eastbound Caldwell is closed at Pinkham. Please avoid the area as crews are still on scene. We 
will keep you updated as we receive more information. 
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